

President Brian Gray c/o Paradise Rotary Foundation 2410 Foothill Blvd Oroville, CA 95966

Dear Paradise Rotarians:

The Camp Fire was a major catastrophe for the entire north state. We recently asked our members, your fellow Rotarians, to donate money to help the fire victims and together with our Endowment funds, we raised \$7,325, which includes a separate check sent to your Club from Karl Diekman. Enclosed please find our check for \$6,825 and our hope that it will in some small way help in your mission to assist people affected by the fire.

Regards

/Peter Holmes,/Jr.

President, Woodland Rotary Endowment

Michael Chandler

President, Rotary Club of Woodland